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Subject: Testimony: HCR 265/HR 227

Testimony: [4CR 2651HR 227, Urging the Governor to release or restore funds to the Department of Human Services for
programs serving the homeless population on the Leeward coast of O’ahu.

Committee on Human Services
Committee on Housing

Monday, March 28, 2011
10:30 am
Conference Room 329
State Capitol

Aloha. Papa Ola Lokahi, the Native Hawaiian Health Board, strongly supports this measure. At this point there are no
other programs that provide the services noted in this resolution. Until such time as the State has developed a
comprehensive plan for addressing the homeless issues and has started to implement that plan, programs such as these
need to be continued. Thank you for the opportunity to provide support testimony.
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